
Please see below the results of the recent public consultation concerning the proposed new office and community hub.  The results will be considered and 

discussed at the next Council meeting to be held on 2 December. 

 

 

Total returned forms 401

No vote marked 20

Some respondents only answered one of the two questions

Yes to Qu A

Number of answers received 376

Are you in FAVOUR of the Parish Council going ahead with the new office and community hub?  188 50.00%

Yes to Qu B 183 49.06%

Number of answers received 373

 Are you in FAVOUR of the Parish Council going ahead with the new office and community hub, if it includes a Council Tax increase of 11% (equivalent  to an average of 10.5 p per week which will help to pay off the Governement Loan? 


